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Jamie Donaldson

From: Phyllis Abbott-Cavota <phyllisabbott128@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2025 12:49 PM

To: kanita0301@centurylink.net

Cc: Jamie Donaldson; Margaret Gander-Vo; Irma Coleman

Subject: Re: Case No. CU-SPR-ADJ25-01 for 1450 McDonald St NE

Good questions. 

 

On Thu, Jan 23, 2025, 11:43 AM <kanita0301@centurylink.net> wrote: 

Hello Jamie, 

  

Reference is made to the above have several questions that need answers asap.  

  

1. We understand that this station is to bring medical waste and toxic material from many 

counties. We were told Marion, Multnomah. Are there more? If so, which counties? 

2. Therefore with a small machine to be used, over time, with so much going on with repeated 

usage, what are the chances of leakage, spillage, the machine not working due to stress 

from overuse? It is only one machine to handle all this? 

3. What are the chances of this machine’s capacity not being enough that it is leaking into the 

air?  

4. As you know there are immediate workers in the area next to this station. 

5. There are residential single houses at the SW side? 

6. Why can’t this be placed outside of this area, away from the community, in a state owned 

property? That could considered due to it being from more than one county, if not more 

than two. 

7. After it’s converted to solid waste, where does all that go? 

8. Why is Northgate always considered a “dumping ground?” We have quality people here 

too. 

  

We look forward to your early response. You may refer this to Bio Clean Industries Corp.’s 

attorney,  Margaret Gander-Vo, to answer so we have copied her in this email for efficiency 

purposes. 

  

Thank you. 
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Bayard and Kaethe Mentrum 


